
 

 

 

 
 

 
25th November 2016 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Swimming Time Trials 
 
I write to inform you that Norwich High School has cancelled our forthcoming swimming 
gala for Years 6-8 due to take place on Monday 28th November. Whilst this is very 
frustrating, it has afforded us the opportunity to use the pool to run an evening of time trials 
for our senior swimmers. This will be a good opportunity to prepare for the upcoming IAPS 
and regional competitions. It will also allow the swimmers to have further competitive 
experience in the water with their peers. 
 
Please rest assured that we are working hard with other schools to offer as many 
competitive events to all our swimmers. 
 
Please do feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Miss M Bryant 
Swimming Instructor 


